

Johnson Ferry Road/Glenridge Drive/Glenairy Drive Intersection Improvements February 6, 2025

Welcome to the Johnson Ferry Road/Glenridge Drive/Glenairy Drive Intersection Improvements Public Meeting.

The proposed improvements at the intersection are intended to improve safety, and operational efficiency.

We invite you to review the proposed improvements and provide your feedback. An online survey is now available for input and will remain open until February 20, 2025.



To complete the survey, please visit spr.gs/intersection or scan the QR code:

In addition, comments can be provided by one of the following methods:

- Email your comments to: communications@sandyspringsga.gov
- Mail your comment card to: City of Sandy Springs, 1 Galambos Way, Public Works Department, Sandy Springs, GA, 30328

Comments are due by Thursday, February 20, 2025.

Project information can be found at spr.gs/intersection